
 

To:  Medi-Cal PCPs & IPAs 

From: IEHP – Provider Relations    

Date:           March 2, 2023 

Subject: UPDATED: IEHP Global Quality P4P Manifest MedEx (MX) FAQs  

 

Thank you for the questions you’ve shared with Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) about Manifest MedEx (MX) 

Connectivity Global Quality P4P measure.  In partnership with the MX team, we’ve updated the attached 

frequently asked questions (FAQs) to provide additional clarity.   

IEHP’s 2023 Global Quality P4P Program encourages Primary Care Physicians (PCPs) to implement Manifest 

MedEx (MX) Connectivity by: 

 1) Signing participation agreement with MX by June 1, 2023 

 2) Establish data connections with MX with routine reporting of Consolidated Clinical Document 

Architecture (CCDAs) by December 2023. 

Please review the attached FAQs.    If you have any additional questions you may contact the IEHP Provider 

Call Center at (909) 890-2054 or (866) 223-437 or email IEHP’s Quality Department at 

QualityPrograms@iehp.org.   

All communications sent by IEHP can also be found at: www.iehp.org > Providers > Plan Updates > 

Correspondence 
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